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FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OEFCRD. 8, Jan. 1914.

Dear W. S.,

So many thanks for the photograph. It is evidently a fine plece of work and
I see a good look of Johnny in the eyes, which I suppose is as much as one can ex-
pect. Where is it to go?

Rumors come comstantly that Barker will not be able to accept the new condi-
tions. I hope perhaps you may be able to; only d@ not let the Trustees exploit
your brains too much for the private patiemts. They could easily suck a man's
marrow dry in a few years. It will be rather hard in a few years. It will be
rather hard on Sister Susan all the same.

Love to you both and best wishes for the New Year.
Sincerely yours,

W Osler



